
 

 

General Reminders 

• Forest School is on a Monday (Muddy Monday).  Children need warm 

clothes and bring their wellies.  They will get dirty! Please send children 

with a change a shoes. 
 

• PE is on a Friday.  Chidlren need a wear a tracksuit and trainners. 

 

• Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday children need to wear their school 

uniform. 

 

• Nursery ask for a voluntary contirubution of £1.50 each half a term or 

30p a week towards some of the different activitites such as food 

tasting, baking, cooking.  Please bring in with your child or send in an 

envelope. 

 

• We will be starting up our Early Years Book Club on Tuesday 17th 

September.   This is a club where your child can save 10p, 20p 30p or 

more each week to save up a book  from our club.   We sell books at 

discount prices and would encourage you to join with your child.   

 

• Our Nursery Library will be running on a Wednesday soon more 

information to come. 

 

 

 

 


